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To Whom It May Concern!

After reading the proposed changes to the code of conduct which may force doctors to accept cultural beliefs
and practices in opposition to Good medical practice is both dangerous and irresponsible. 

This proposal could potentially bring great harm to patients concerned if doctors are not permitted to make
decisions based on medical facts and evidence and are forced to compromise decision making against their
better judgement.

The medical profession was never meant to be placed in a position where it forces doctors to compromise Good
medical practice for the sake of cultural beliefs and practices.  Please do not support this proposal. 

Yours sincerely,

Orysia Ellis
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